
2016 joint meeting with OK-AR Section Meeting

On 20 January 2016 Chair Amy Schachle sent the following to the Executive
Committee.

***********************

On 3 December 2015 a request was received from an external source asking
that a regional meeting for another organization be held jointly with the 2016
OK-AR Section Meeting.

************************

The votes below were tabulated and recorded by Secretary Anita Walker on
25 January 2016.

[Note from the Secretary: members of the Executive Committee performed
in-depth exploration and discussion during the seven-week period between the
initial request and the casting of votes.]

• Vote counts

– 0 votes in favor of the request

– 6 votes against the request

– 1 abstention

– 1 vote not cast

• Result

– The 2016 OK-AR Section Meeting will not be held jointly with an-
other organization.


